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Chadstone Lacrosse Club kicks off a new season with Canadian Rob Hunter signing on
Stonnington Leader
March 8, 2018 5:30pm
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Chadstone Lacrosse Club’s season launch went off with a bang recently, setting the Redbacks’ campaign off in style.
All senior and junior teams were put through their paces under the eyes of the coaching staff and all teams put on a great display of the sport.
This season, Chadstone has welcomed Rob Hunter as the club’s new import player.
Hunter grew up in Toronto, Canada and has been playing box and field lacrosse since the age of five.
Hunter played varsity ice hockey, lacrosse and football and continued to pursue his sports career in hockey and lacrosse, receiving an athletic scholarship for college where he studied for a degree (science in marketing). He won two MAAC conference championships, in his first and final years.
Since graduating, Hunter has taken some time away from the game to travel and experience the world. This travel has brought him to Australia and to the Chadstone Lacrosse Club.
For the 2018 season, Hunter will be coaching Chadstone’s under-13 boys team and playing in the men’s sides.
Any inquiries regarding Chadstone Lacrosse can be sent to recruitmentchaddylax@gmail.com
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